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Cipralex® (escitalopram) superior to venlafaxine in head to head 
trial 
 
Cipralex® shows earlier sustained response and remission than 
venlafaxine and is better tolerated in Major Depressive Disorder. 
Furthermore, Cipralex® shows continued improvement in the long-term 
treatment of Major Depressive Disorder. 
 
Results of an out-patient study in Major Depression presented at the 15th 
Congress of the European College of Neuropsychopharmacology show that 
Cipralex® produced significantly higher response and remission rates than 
venlafaxine XR over several time points. 
 
The study also demonstrated that escitalopram-treated patients reached 
sustained response and sustained remission significantly faster than the 
venlafaxine-treated patients. In addition Cipralex® was better tolerated 
than venlafaxine XR with escitalopram-treated patients having 
significantly fewer discontinuation signs and symptoms than the 
venlafaxine-treated patients. 
 
“Until now SSRI therapy has been welcomed for offering a gold standard 
tolerability profile, but challenged by some to be less effective than non-
selective treatments such as TCA and venlafaxine. This study 
demonstrates that escitalopram is as effective as venlafaxine, but superior 
in achieving remission earlier and it is significantly better tolerated. This 
clearly helps to fulfil an unmet need in depression treatment,” said leading 
trial investigator Professor Stuart Montgomery, Imperial College School of 
Medicine, University of London. 
 
Cipralex® offers early separation from placebo  
The early treatment effect of Cipralex® was shown in two randomised 
double-blind, placebo-controlled, fixed-dose studies designed to evaluate 
the efficacy and tolerability of Cipralex® in the treatment of depression. 
 
“Escitalopram significantly separated from placebo after one week of 
double-blind treatment and maintained separation through to endpoint,” 
said Professor Montgomery. 
 
Dr Alan Wade, General Practitioner and Director, CPS Research Centre, 
Scotland, commented on the importance of the results in the real world 
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setting. “These results are very promising as it is common for patients to 
abandon therapy after four weeks of treatment if they do not feel the 
treatment is having an effect.” 
 
“Early treatment efficacy aids compliance by preventing early drop-outs 
and even more important early positive response predicts favourable long-
term outcomes and full remission.” 
 
Improvement during long-term Cipralex® treatment 
The efficacy of Cipralex® in the long-term treatment of patients suffering 
from Major Depressive Disorder was evaluated in a multi-national, open 
label extension study that was conducted in primary care in ten countries. 
 
The mean MADRS total scores improved throughout the study to 7.2 by 
week 52. Consistent with the continued improvement during long-term 
treatment with Cipralex® at end point 86% of patients had reached 
remission (defined as a MADRS total score =12). 
 
“The results of this study are particularly important as they will help to 
convince patients to stay on treatment. Full remission should be the 
therapeutic goal of both patients and physicians. Escitalopram supports 
this need and will have a positive impact on the quality of life for more 
people”, said Dr Wade. 
 

The content of this release will have no influence on the Lundbeck Groups 
result for 2002. The company expects an increase in turnover of approx. 
20% compared to 2001, while the operating profit still is expected to 
increase by 20% compared to 2001. 

For further information please contact Hans Henrik Munch-Jensen, CFO, 
tel +45 36 30 15 11, ext. 2660 or Steen Juul Jensen, Director of 
Corporate Communication & Investor Relations, tel +45 36 30 13 11, ext. 
3006.  

________________________ 
 
H. Lundbeck A/S is an international pharmaceutical company engaged in 
the research and development, production, marketing and sale of drugs 
for the treatment of psychiatric and neurological disorders. In 2001, the 
Company’s revenue was DKK 7.7 billion and the number of employees 
approx. 4,000.  


